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LUKOIL MAKEDONIJA HAS LAUNCHED THE NEW REWARD PROGRAM
TAKING ITS LOYAL CUSTOMERS TO MOSCOW AT THE 2018 WORLD CUP

LUKOIL Makedonija has made a rather straightforward choice in launching this
sweepstakes to allow two of its most loyal customers to get a rare chance of
attending the final at the Moscow stadium and of supporting their favorite football
team at 2018 World Cup. Football lovers will surely be excited to hear that they can
get a chance of seeing the final in person and of seeing who will be the champion
of the world.

Therefore, those who believe that this is a great opportunity that should not be
missed are invited to take part in our program as of today and until the 12th of
June, a date which is also one of the most important days in Russia, the Russia Day.
The rules of the sweepstakes are simple: every receipt of 1.000 MKD and above is
eligible to take part in the sweepstakes. All you need to do is send an SMS with the
number of your fiscal receipt to the phone number 149 499 to become a potential
winner of many valuable prizes. Drawings will take place every two weeks and the
prizes include TVs and sports equipment vouchers. The main prize consists of three
tickets and paid travel costs to the semi-final in Saint Petersburg, as well as two
tickets and paid travel costs for the final which will take place in Moscow.

"What LUKOIL and football have in common is the constant movement. This
constant movement forward propels us to keep up the pace and achieve excellent
results. We are sure that Russia, being a country of origin of our company, will
prove to be an excellent host and will warmly welcome the winners of the main
prize. I am truly excited and I am looking forward to congratulating the winners
and wishing them to create memories worth remembering for a lifetime. Our
company is always striving towards setting high values in everything we do.
Therefore, it is our ultimate goal to make our customers happy and satisfied, and to
make them expect the best quality and services they are used to getting from us.
Having a possibility of surprising them is an added bonus and it is a great
opportunity to reward them and show them our appreciation for their trust"- said
Mr. Andrei Cucu, LUKOIL Makedonija's Regional Manager.



